

Tórshavn 9th September 2022

The Right Honorable Liz Truss MP, Prime Minister 10 Downing Street London

Dear Prime Minister,

The news of the passing of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II was received with great sorrow in the Faroe Islands.

We acknowledge with deep respect and admiration Her Majesty's long and steadfast role as Head of State of the United Kingdom over seven decades, embodying consistency and dignity in a rapidly changing world.

On behalf of the Government and people of the Faroe Islands, I extend our sincere condolences to members of the Royal Family and the Government and people of the United Kingdom, on the loss of your beloved Queen.

Yours Sincerely

Bárður á Steig Nielsen

Prime Minister